
Cemetery Trustees Meeting 
September 13, 2016 

 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairman; Bill Tiffany, Recording Secretary and Member 
 
ABSENT:  Rob Gordon 
 
The meeting called to order at 5:28 PM 
 

1. Accept the minutes of the June 14, 2016 meeting:  Janet Brown made a motion to 
accept the minutes of the June 14, 2016; seconded by Bill Tiffany.  Vote showed all in 
favor. 
 

2. Chairman Janet Brown will call Mark James, our stone mason to see when he is going to 
work on the stone wall on either side of the main entrance to “Pine Grove” cemetery. 
 

3. The fence railings at the “East Weare” cemetery along Buzzell Hill Road, have all been 
replaced! Our thanks to Dave Holmes and his crew of “Holm-Z-S Des-S-igns” for doing 
such a great job.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:56 PM. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


